
  

 

 

  

     

 

                                                                                                                                              

 

A Message from our Chair…    

 

 

 

 

September is time to leave the warm summer days and prepare for the cooler months to 

come.  Sunday school kids filling our halls will be welcoming.  The sound of the choir’s 

echoing voices filling the sanctuary sends a calming vibe that has been missed this past 

year.  We have missed the routine of coming together and worshiping in person.  I have 

spoken to many who say it is difficult to get back to the routine of showing up.  As hectic as 

this time is, there is nothing better to calm our souls than gathering to worship God.   

Baking is in full swing. Fall and winter activities are on the books, so check your calendars 

and get prepared to hang out and have fun.   

Note the October General Body Meeting has been moved to a Zoom because the Bazaar 

clean-up will be taking place. 

Looking forward to seeing you all back in our beautiful Sanctuary very soon! 

 

  

     Denise Boyagian 
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   It is with sorrow that we announce the passing of Kelly Yousoufian, dearest 
   sister of St. John’s Banquet and Conference Center caterer Paul Yousoufian, 
   on July 26, 2021.   Our deepest condolences to Paul and his family. 
   
   
                                                                                                                                                       
       -Asdvadz Hokeen Loosavoreh          

 ____________________________________________________________________________     
                                                       
                                 

   We send our get well wishes to Carole Bagdasarian and Dolly Matoian. 
As you   Heal, rest, and know you are missed and thought of often.   

______________________________________________________________________

          Our Plarning Outreach Program Needs Your Help!!   

        Plarning is a form of crocheting with plastic bags to make blankets  
        and pillows for the homeless.  The shelters hand them out faster than  
        volunteers can make them.  It’s very easy and you can find the   
        demonstration on our YouTube Guild Gatherings page.  Please reach  
        out to Edith Baise about how to participate (313)673-3325. 
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

        Coming Soon!  Women’s Guild Mentoring Program 

                We are going to match up current Guild members with new members to 
         help show them the ropes!  If you are interested in participating, please 
         reach out to Denise Karakashian (248)701-5906. 

 
________________________________________________________________________   

   

        The New Women’s Guild Directories Are Ready            
 Guild directories will be available for pick up at the September 1st 

 General Body meeting or on Sundays after church from Paulette 

 Apkarian. A very big thank you to Linda Tiffany, Paulette Apkarian, and 

 Denise Karakashian for all of their hard work putting the booklet 

 together. 

        

2021 New Directory Additions/Corrections (received after going to press) 

 

  Kathy Haase - katherine.haase814@gmail.com           Jacqueline Boskovich                           
                5520 Arbor Bay Dr. 
 Dolly Matoian – use cell only (248)227-9055                 Brighton, MI 48116                                        
                (810)225-4396 cell (810)923-5754 
 Donna Lafian – lafiando@trinity-health.org                    jboskovich@aol.com                                     
                                                        

mailto:katherine.haase814@gmail.com
lafiando@trinity-health.org
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Wed., Sept. 1st                General Body Meeting and dinner – 7pm – In Person!!!  See flyer on the 
next page. 

Sat., Sept 4th  Bazaar Preparation Baking – Khalkha – 9am - noon 

Wed., Sept. 8th  Bazaar Preparation Baking – Choreg – 9am -noon 

Wed., Sept. 8th   Guild Gatherings YouTube – “Let’s Exercise with Resistance Bands” by 
Belinda. 

Sat., Sept 11th Bazaar Preparation Baking – Katah – 9am - noon 

Wed., Sept.15th  Bazaar Preparation Baking – Soo Boereg – 9am -noon 

Wed., Sept.15th        Executive Board Meeting – In Person! 

Sat., Sept 18th   Manoogian Manor Visit – Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

Wed., Sept, 22nd St. John Armenian Church Sanctuary and Manoogian                     
Museum Tour 10:00 to 2:00. Space is limited.                                     
Contact Diane Ekizian for details (248)851-4069. 

Fri., Oct 1st  Care Package Project Deadline – see flyer 

Fri.-Sat. Oct. 1st & 2nd Church Bazaar 

Wed., Oct. 6th  General Body Meeting – 7:00 pm - ZOOM 

Sat., Oct. 9th    World Medical Relief – Please reach out to Edith Baise (313)673-3325. 

Wed., Oct 13th  Guild Gatherings YouTube – “Making Lentil Soup In An Instant Pot” by 

Susie. 



                                                                                                                                                                                               

      

         



       

                                                                                                       





 



 

St. John’s Armenian Church 

 

 

 

Blessing of the Grapes Visit 
at Manoogian Manor 

We tried something different for this year’s Feast of the Holy Mother of God and the 

name day of Manoogian Manor’s benefactor Marie Manoogian on August 25, 2021.  The 

St. John’s Women’s Guild teamed up with the St. John’s Men’s Society along with our 

Pastors, Deacons, and St. John Komitas Choir for prayer services. The Women’s Guild 

provided choreg (made by Denise Boyagian and Elise Papazian) and the Men’s Society 

prepared a lovely barbecue lunch for the Manoogian Manor residents.                       

The Women’s Guild continues these Manoogian Manor visits monthly. 
     

                         
                                                                

                                                           

 

                                                 

                                                   

                                                       

 

                                                       

 

 



 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLgaajJ5B0l5V_fCalkqdiHwLZU3qTyV7l


 

 



 

 

 

            Have you visited  

       our new website?  

  

It’s a convenient place to: 
 Shop for a Gift - with Free Delivery! 

 Conveniently access Guild Gatherings 

 Pay your Dues – is it time?             

 View our updated List of Events – on the Membership Page 

 Donate to Women’s Guild * 

 

Here are some tips to Make a Donation: 
 

1. Customize your donation by Adding Amounts Together 

To donate $35, select 25 and press 'Add to Cart' then choose 10 and 'Add to 

Cart' again. Your total will be $35 in checkout.  
 

Or to donate $20 chose 10 and press ‘Add to Cart’ and again press ‘Add to Cart.’ 

Your total will be $20 at checkout. 

 

2. Make sure to Add an Order Note 

While checking out click on Add an order note and type in your instructions such 

as, “Donation for Bazaar Bake Sale,” to ensure your donation goes exactly 

where you intend. 

 

If you make a mistake scroll up to the shopping cart icon and click ‘Remove’ next to 

the item to delete it.  That’s it! 

 
* NOTE: The version of the website we use is a free one (we pay only when there is a transaction) 

and has limited “extras” such as having a fill-in-the-blank option for donations. We hope these 

suggestions allow our members a viable work-around. 

    https://stjohnwomensguild.square.site 
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Have you come across any old Women’s Guild photos lately???  If so, please email them            

to Nyree Giragosian, nyreevgir@gmail.com, along with member names/event and any        

other  news you would like to share and we will include them in an upcoming newsletter. 

The deadline is the 22nd of the month. 

   

 

       St. John’s Armenian              

       Church Picnic 

                       1976 

 

        Ara and Diane Ekizian 

 

 

  

                   

              St. John’s Women’s Guild Circle #2 

                         1981 Meet & Lunch at 

         Armena Odabasian’s house  

             (Hope we have the correct names!) 

Margaret Brousalian, Ruby Yagoobian, Alice 

Mavian, Armena Odabasian (in black top), 

Anne Jevarjian,  Lillian Kojamanian, Virginia 

Shapazian, Alice Safilian, and Armena’s 

mother. 

Thank you Diane Ekizian and Alice Safilian for these 

Blasts From The Past!!! 

https://d.docs.live.net/b53d6e504f3113ad/Documents/nyreevgir@gmail.com


 



                                                              

 


